
Academy Kit Guidelines 
 

As from the 1st March 2024 we will be ordering new GVC Academy kit as we have a new sponsor. 

These guidelines are to be read in conjunction with the new funding policy which is available on the 

GVC website  

 

1. To be a member of the GVC Academy you must wear the current kit for all races and training 

rides  

2. The cost of the kit will be subsidised by 50% by the club  

3. Members are requested to look after the kit and keep clean  

4. All members who agree to race and train with the GVC Academy will be supplied Bib shots 

and short sleeve jersey on joining the Academy 

5. Extra kit will be supplied on a subsidised basis  depending commitment to train and race as 

part of the GVC Academy  

6. All members must wear the current Academy kit to support sponsors to obtain any travel 

grants or be part of any organised trips.  

7. Members must return any kit should they leave the Academy or decide not to race. On 

return of kit a 50% refund of members outlay will be given.  

Our sponsors and GVC do not want random kit in the public domain  

8. Replacement kit needed through growth or damage will be supplied at board discretion  

 

  


